
Tamworth Recreation Advisory Committee 
January 22, 2021 

5:30 - 6:45 
 

In attendance: 
Jeremy Phillips Amy Carter 
Kelly Goodson Suzanne Balomenos Morgan 
Dick Lennon Barb Bloomberg 
 
Jeremy shared the updated spreadsheet.  
 
A discussion was held about exactly what we need to consider regarding the recreation director job; 

1. Full or part-time position 
2. Shared job option 
3. Part-time during COVID moving into full time after COVID 
4. The importance of accountability and oversight  
5. The importance of support 

Further discussion will be held on these issues before recommendations are made to the select board. 
 
We started planning the February 5th public meeting.  
Amy shared the meeting invitation and wording was reworked. 
+Amy will send this out. 
+Jeremy will host the meeting, starting with a clear mission statement as well as meeting protocol and 
etiquette.  He will also ‘gate-keep’ and try to ensure that people stay on topic and focused toward the future. 
+Amy will be the zoom ‘techie’ and handle any chat questions or comments.  She will read these out [if 
appropriate] at the end of the meeting. 
+Suzanne, Barb and Dick will take notes on comments. 
+Kelly will be the time-keeper. 
Chat will not be public- Amy will share appropriate ones 
We will not record the meeting, due to privacy concerns. 
People will be muted and will raise their hands to indicate a desire to speak. 
We will keep this as a listening session and not a time to solve problems.  
The focus will be to look to the future. 
There will be some flexibility in format depending on the number of people who attend the meeting. 
 
Dick brought up the job description.   He requests that each of us let him know the order of importance for 
characteristics of the recreation director.  
 
Due to conflicts, January 29’s  meeting will be held from 6:00 to 7:00.  
 
The meeting broke up at about 6:45. 
Respectfully submitted,  
Suzanne Balomenos Morgan  
 
 
 
 


